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From: Dave Schryver <dschryver@apga.org>

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 9:57 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Industry Filings: Comments on Industry Submissions
Attach: let stanwick 042210.pdf

A copy of the American Public Gas Association’s (APGA) Comments on the Proposed Position Limits Rule are
attached.

Dave Schryver

Executive Vice President

American Public Gas Association

201 Massachusetts Avenue, NE, Suite C-4
Washington, DC 20002

202-464-0835

Join us in Washington DC May 4-5 for the APGA Government Relations Conference to deliver the public gas
message to Congress. To view the program and register please visit www.apga.org/



